Simon Crabb

From: Janibek Issagulov <jissagulov@eriksensglobal.com:>
Sent: Wednesday, 1 February 2023 2:34 pm

To: Bruce Howse

Ca Simon Crabb; Margaret Knight; EriksensGlobal
Subject: RE: QuayStreet Asset Management update

Bruce

Following our email regarding QuayStreet we recommend transferring all funds (December valuations $1,505k) from
QuayStreet Income Fund and investing in

¢ 5255k in Harbour Income

e 5250k in Milford Diversified Income
& S500k in 6m TD

e 5500k in 1vyear TD

Simon

We are currently working on SIPO changes including GreenMount and above QuayStreet recommendation.

Kind regards

Janibek Issagulov

Investment and Business Consultant

EriksensGlobal Limited

BCom, PGDipBA, fluentin English, Kazakh and Russian

+64 5 486 6748 | +64 22 066 8235

ERIKSENSGLOBAI

s 2975 jissagulov@eriksensglobal.com
www.erksensglobal.com
@ 2 Burns Avenue, PO Box 331318, Takapuna

Schedule a Meeting with Janibek

This email with any attachments is confidential and may be subject to legal privilege.
Ifitis not intended for you please reply immediately, destroy it and do not copy, disclose or use it in any way.



